From: virginia Villaloa. |

Sent: 18 March 2020 13:45

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Cc:

Subject: Objections to Planning Application ref: 2020/0147/P - Southfleet, Malden Road.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Matthew Dempsey,

Thank you for copying me into your email of 17th March 2020, to Councillor Kelly.

| thought | ought to formally make written objection to the planning application ref: 2020/0147/P anyway.

| object to the telecommunication masts because of:

1. their negative visual impact on the area as a whole. Such a large structure will not only be unsightly it will
potentially reduce sunlight from the houses opposite 2. their potential impact on our physical well-being (there is
some evidence to suggest that there is a higher incidence of cancers in people living close to these mast) 3. because
of the above two it will undoubtedly have an effect on the value of local property.

As usual these untested additions to the environment are always located in working class areas (imagine the fuss
this would create if proposed in Hampstead).

| urge the planning department to refuse this application and pursue their enforcement notice to take the existing
masts down.

Kind regards
Virginia Stezaker
74 Malden Road
London NW5 4DA



